
P.O. Box 2140 
855 Confederation Street 
Sarnia, Ontario N7T 7L6 

Tel: (519) 337-8201 
Fax: (519) 344-6094 

 
 
February 28, 2023 
 
 
Nancy Marconi, Registrar         
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
RE: Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation (“Bluewater”) Application for 2023 Electricity 

Distribution Rates, Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File EB-2022-0016 (“Proceeding”) 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
We are writing in response to Procedural Order No. 1 issued on December 12, 2022 to advise the OEB 
that a tentative agreement has been reached on all issues in the Proceeding. The parties have agreed to 
work together to draft a settlement proposal and anticipate that it will be filed with the OEB on or 
before March 20, 2023. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Leslie Dugas 
Director Regulatory and Customer Service 
Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation 
Email: ldugas@bluewaterpower.com 
Phone: 519-337-8201 ext. 2255 

mailto:ldugas@bluewaterpower.com

